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           Annual State of the City Address to be broadcast in virtual format Thursday  
 

Kerrville, Texas (Jan. 5, 2020) – With COVID-19 still presenting local health concerns, 

Kerrville Mayor Bill Blackburn and City Manager Mark McDaniel will host the annual “State of 

the City Address” in virtual format this year. The two will speak Thursday, Jan. 7 at 11:30 a.m. 

in a forum to be broadcast on the city's broadcast channel (Spectrum Channel 2) or on the 

city’s Facebook page and live stream at https://kerrvilletx.gov/1328/Kerrville-City-Channel.  

Please tune in as the mayor and city manager discuss the challenges and opportunities 

Kerrville faces over the coming months. 
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